
From: Diane Pesic 
Sent: May-23-18 9:26 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Appear as a Delegation before Council 

Good morning, 

We would like to appear as a Delegation before Council. 
Diane Pesic 
302-7063 Hall Ave 

Bea Weal 
502-7063 Hall Ave 

The reason that we would like to appear as a Delegation before Council as we have 
petitions regarding the Highgate Greenway.  The petitions is due to the public drinking, 
drug use and selling, urinating in the area, loud swearing and rowdiness to late at night 
and into the early hours of the mornings. We are representing the Residents of the 
towers in the area...they are afraid of their safety by walking thru the public 
walkway.  For some Elderly Residents this really poses a big problem for them to 
access the shopping mall.  Also, the damage that these certain individuals are doing to 
the property. 

We would really appreciate if we could speak to the Council as soon as possible to 
rectify these problems. 

Thank you very much. 

Regards 
Diane Pesic 
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